
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• A January MUGA Working Group meeting was held  

 

• The latest public consultation has completed. Further consultation will be 

undertaken with future users. 

 

• The Football Foundation funding next steps are to confirm ownership and to carry 

out local consultation as to who would use it and when? 

 

• Ownership - the site is owned by the charity with the deeds held 

in trust by the Parish Council. The update of the Land Registry 

document, to this effect, is in progress – which will allow 

presentation of the required evidence of ownership.  

• Consultation - Football usage is being collated. Hockey usage 

and walking football usage may follow building  

 

• The design will need to be developed on the basis of the need for the facility. 

 
 

 

 

Saxilby and District MUGA Update 

February 2023 


